

www.mrbgroup.com

November 1, 2022

Ms. Lorianne Luciano Director of Procurement and Contract Management City of Killeen 802 N. 2nd Street, Building E, Room 215 Killeen, TX 76541

Re: RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD

Conder Park and AA Lane Park Drainage Improvements Project

Bid No. 22-34

Dear Ms. Luciano,

On Thursday, October 27, 2022, at 2:00 PM (CST), three (3) bids were received for the above referenced project. We have reviewed the bids and recommend award of the project to the lowest qualified bidder, Choice Builders, LLC of Temple, Texas, in the amount of \$597,113.00. A tabulation of the received bids is attached herewith.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely, MRB GROUP

Anthony D. Beach, P.E. Senior Project Manager

Ithony D. Buch

Attachment: Bid Tabulation